
Superintendent’s Community
Facilities Task Force

Purpose:

Vision: Charge:

Members:

Meeting Dates:

The purpose of the Superintendent's Community Facilities Task Force is to work 
collectively to bring recommendations regarding school and administrative 
consolidations and closures, with successful student outcomes being the 
bedrock of the work. 

The Superintendent's vision is to 
realign resources to provide students 
with better learning environments that 
will increase student outcomes and 
success.

Al Edmondson and Jim Negron, Co-Chairs
Task Force members are a diverse group of individuals that include CCS
students and parents, community leaders, faith-based leaders, business and 
governmental partners, all with direct ties to Columbus City Schools.
 

The Task Force is charged with 
providing recommendations by June 
2024, and implementation taking 
place no sooner than August 2025.

Meetings will take place twice a month, February-June, on Tuesdays. The meeting 
times and locations are TBD.

February 27
March 12
March 26

May 28
June 11
June 25

April 16
April 30
May 14


